Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

Luxline April 2017 Edition

View this email in your browser



April 2017 Edition

April 2017 Edition

Dear Neighbors,

Spring arrived in Luxmanor with all of its glory and beauty. Our neighborhood cherry blossom trees did not disappoint and many of our neighbors are prepping for the warm summer months to come. This month we are hosting our annual Books and Brunch at the home of Dave and Nurit Coombe. Please see the articles below for more details about annual dues, a return of our community farmers market and a brief overview of the Henson House Museum which is coming soon. As always, we would like to thank all who contributed to the publication in terms of time, article writing and to those of you who have generously supported our community through your purchase of advertisements. Luxmanor Citizens Association

PO Box 34306 Bethesda, MD 20827 info@luxmanor.org

Board of Directors

Officers

Abbe Milstein, President
Sheri Steisel-Weiss, Vice President
Edward Farber, Corresponding Secretary
Burman Berger, Treasurer
Carin Cooper, Recording Secretary

Copyright 2017 Luxmanor Citizens Association Luxmanor.org

QUICKLINK

Josiah Henson Advisory Committee

Books and Brunch

Farmer's Market Reopens

Annual Membership Dues

LCA ListServe and Communications



Subscribe Past Issues Translate T

Josiah Henson Advisory Committee

On Monday, April 24, 2017 the Josiah Henson Advisory Committee met on site at the Josiah Henson Museum in North Bethesda to discuss various aspects of the project. Approximately a dozen members of the Advisory Committee attended the meeting and took a tour of the project. Several discussions about the nature of the exhibits. narrative films, "view tubes", extracted original nails from the rafters becoming artifacts and black and white photography exhibit flip books were discussed. For future phases of the project, there was a recommendation to consider a "time looper": some kind of time travel cardboard device that attaches to your phone.

The group liked idea of rebuilding the missing log wall in the log kitchen. They felt it was important the kitchen be its own artifact. People will get two experiences this way: the frame house and separately, the log kitchen. Safety concerns about the intersection at Old Georgetown Road and Tilden Lane were addressed. The group stated that the intersection at Old Georgetown and Tilden/Nicholson is so dangerous. It is imperative to continue to try and get SHA/DOT to understand the concerns of the advisory group. It would be desirable to have different place to cross over, more north of the intersection. Similarly, sidewalk experience is menacing. The group want to address whether there is there anything that can be done to make it feel safer.

Josiah Henson Advisory Committee Joey Lampl



Timeshare units at Streamside in Vail from 12/16-12/30.
Sleeping 6-10. Contact me directly for more information,
Steve Miller, (301) 8960430, steve@sbmiller.com.

Tutoring all high school/college physics/math subjects & SAT/ACT/GRE/MCAT. BA Math/Physics, Cornell, MS Physics, UC San Diego. Robert Schwartz, RMaxSchwartz@gmail.com; 240-328-2133

My daughter Olivia is available to babysit and help with homework afternoons or evenings.

Contact Tara Tetrault at 301-807-9248 or <u>tara.tetrault@montgomerycoll</u> <u>ege.edu</u>

Spanish native speaker available for tutoring ALL levels. I currently teach AP and level 5 Honors at Whitman.

Fabikast@hotmail.com (301) 675-2604 Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

SAVE THE NEW DATE & TIME!!!

Books and Brunch hosted by Dave and Nurit Coombe. Saturday, May 20, 2017, 11:00 AM, 11229 Huntover Drive. Join us – even just to schmooze and share your thoughts on what's good to read! Bring books to share, brunch food. All neighbors are invited to join this wonderful gathering. Starbucks coffee will be served, please bring books and dairy/vegetarian appetizer or dessert.

Books can be dropped off by the garage door the week of May 15th anytime Please RSVP to Nurit at nurit.coombe@gmail.com with who is coming and what you plan to bring please.....for additional details or questions call Nurit at 301-346-5252

<u>Farmer's Market Reopens</u>

is moving back to their original home at Pike and Rose. WHERE....Parking lot of the new flagship REI Building WHEN....Opens May 6th
TIMES....Every Saturday 9:00 am to 1:30 pm
WHAT....Over 40 farmers and artisan food producers, live music, stuff for kids, chef demos, seating, food to consume on premises and/or take home, dog friendly, free two-hour covered parking, concierge bag service, and more!
WHO....Your hosts, Mitch and Debbie

EXCITING NEWS! The Pike District Central Farm Market

Visit <u>www.centralfarmmarkets.com</u> to find out more and sign up for their weekly e-blast. Mitch Berliner

2 bdrm newly renovated condo for rent in The Gables! Pool, tennis, parking, clubhouse gym included. Walk to metro! \$2100. Contact Lisa Levy (301) 610-9594 I Email:

Lisarachellevy@gmail.com

Danielle Moss, 18, babysitter with experience & transportation, June-September. Available in Rockville, Bethesda, Dewey, Rehoboth, and Bethany. mail@daniellemoss.com; 240-393-7403; http://luxmanorlistserv.org/listserv/babysitter-available-at-beach-or-here

The Luxmanor Citizens Association was started in 1938, when all nine families in the area joined together to oppose the abandonment of the bus line on Old Georgetown Road. They were successful and continued the LCA. Throughout the years, our Association has been one of the most active in Montgomery County in addressing the interests of our neighborhood – in matters of transportation, traffic and safety, police and fire department services, schools, zoning, parks and recreation. This community has grown and now the Luxmanor Citizens Association serves almost 900 households.

LCA has two general meetings each year – in May and October. LCA Executive Committee meetings are held generally on the first Monday of each month at 7:30. These meetings are open to any paid-up member of the Association who may wish to attend.

Dues-paying families receive, each year, an updated community directory which lists: residents' names, addresses, phone numbers, and email addresses. It also contains other important phone numbers including local schools and important government and private service agencies.

Annual membership dues are \$40.00 per family, payable by mail. We invite you to join our Association by sending your check, made payable to:

LUXMANOR CITIZENS ASSOCIATION
Marilyn Hammerman, Membership Chairperson
11509 West Hill Drive
North Bethesda, MD 20852

LCA ListServe and other Communications

Facebook

In addition to our current LCA listserv, we now have 3 additional platforms up and running for communication within the neighborhood:

Nextdoor Neighbors

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

current listserv. We are trying to gauge the effectiveness of these various platforms.

Sign up information is available here:

Nextdoor <u>Nextdoor is the free private social network for your neighborhood community.</u>

Facebook

Create a Page I Facebook

Google

Google Groups

If you still haven't signed up for the LCA list please email info@luxmanor.org.

Copyright © Luxmanor Citizens Associaiton, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Luxmanor Citizens Association
PO Box 34306 • Bethesda, MD 20827

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

